
Faculty Senate Technology Council 
Minutes - 11/18/2010 
 
Present: Corsetto, Harris, Obroin, Wagner 
 
We started the meeting by Welcoming Adjunct representative Doreen Corsetto. 
 
Discussion ensued concerning the need for representatives from the Colleges of Education and Business. 
Harris will send out feelers. 
 
We used the document contributed by Obroin as a structure for a discussion of the informal poll of our 
colleagues’ technology interests and concerns. Two issues popped to the fore: the need of a physical 
help desk and greater communication both "up and down," that is, from the faculty to the decision 
makers and the reverse.  
 
Discussion ensued re: the type and timing of a faculty-wide poll. Security concerns suggest the use of the 
same system used in Faculty Senate elections.  Timing is likely to be late January or early February 
because a) we don't have enough time to get it out in December, and we don't need a lot of time 
between the poll and the forum. 
 
 
We decided to ask every member of the committee to rank their perception of faculty interests and 
concerns.  Limit the enumeration to five items, and use the email list for discussion prior to our next 
meeting. 
 
Next meeting:  
Thurs. Dec. 9 at 2pm, Reference conference room 
 
Note: Because these minutes cannot hope to reflect the many dimensions of our discussion live 
participation is encouraged! 


